
Job well done!

We thought our members would be interested in the Provost’s
congratulatory message to Queen’s retirees on their generous support of
the United Way, so we are sharing it with you here.

Hi Diane,

 I am incredibly proud of the fundraising efforts demonstrated by
the Retire�

/provost/


Thank you to our members for an outstanding
response !
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